
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: DpMurphy/cerettis grocery
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 10:58:45 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Allison MacEwen
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 9:04 AM
Subject: FW: DpMurphy/cerettis grocery

-----Original Message-----
From: Phil Thompson [mailto:philthompson929@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, July 3, 2023 6:14 PM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: DpMurphy/cerettis grocery

To whom it may Concern
As a citizen of the Borden- Carleton area and hearing of what is planned for a new gas station beside cerettis grocery
I would like to voice my concern on the new project, we don’t need it or want it!!
Cerettis serves ALL Patrons he has hardware for the surrounding farmers and cottagers as far as small items for
electrical and plumbing the campers at the campground up the highway frequent the store regularly!
Chad is a true definition in supporting his local community! Dp Murphy is all about filling his pockets and is not at
all about supporting the town of Borden-Carleton.
Please take these remarks into consideration for your decision!
Thanks
Concerned citizen!

Sent from the iPhone of Phil Thompson
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